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New this year, “Sharing & Caring with the Community”. This program is 

designed to give back to the communities in area.  For years the support of 

others has been a vast element to our success and growth.  

Our goal this year is to support our assist community organizations.  On 

four special dates (September 29, October 5, 14,21) the “Sharing & Caring 

with the Community” program will be in place. Your supporters can receive 

$2.00 off a combo ticket for Creepy Hollow (Which is 2 haunts this year) 

and our night time attractions.  So what is in it for the organization?  $2.00 

from each combination ticket will be donated back to your organization.    

http://www.creepyhollownj.com/ may not be for the faint of heart or 

anyone under 13.   

  

What is involved and how do you participate…….. 

 Choose one of the dates 

 Contact us via email – info@norzhillfarm.com and make sure the date 

is available 

 We will create a pdf flyer for your event. 

 All you need to do is forward the flyer through your organization. 

 Your supporters bring the flyer with them.                                           

(flyer is good for more than 1 person) 

 

 

http://www.creepyhollownj.com/

